
Understanding the Ombuds 

Confidential-Impartial-Independent-Informal 

The Office of the Faculty Ombuds is a 

safe, voluntary, and easily accessible 

resource offered to Saint Louis      

University faculty.  The Ombuds   

handles a wide range of concerns and 

issues within the community. 

What We Do: 

 Coaching 

 Listen to concerns 

 Analyzing options 

 Mediations 

 Direct resource referral 

 Listening Sessions 

Why Work with Us:  

The Ombuds will maintain all visitor’s confidentiality.  We provided those 

seeking assistance an impartial perspective  and help develop options. All 

those that visit the Ombuds  will choose their own path based on the meeting.  

Lisa B. Israel M.Ed.  
Interim Ombuds for Faculty 

How to Schedule an Appointment: 

Email:  faculty.ombuds@slu.edu 

Phone:  618-363-3846 


